
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

PASTORS CORNER at New Vision 
 
Last Sunday's focus was on the importance of understanding our 
personal testimony in Christ, to better enable us to share the gospel 
with others.  When the opportunity arises to share our faith with 
friends, co-workers and even strangers it is important to be able to 
verbalize the change that knowing Jesus has made in our personal lives. 
 
Many people we come in contact with view their lives as a set of scales 
weighing out the good and bad that we have done. To often people feel 
the scales are tipped to greatly in the direction of wrongs they have 
done with no hope of balancing the scales themselves.  This is where the good news of the gospel 
has the opportunity to shine its brightest as we share with them that we are not able to balance our 
scales but through Christ all of our sins, no matter how great, can be forgiven and a new life of 
freedom can begin.  

~ Mark Osborne   828.228.1714 

 
THIS WEEK at New Vision 
 

Sun 8/9   9:00 am Classes for Adults, Youth and Children 
  10:00 am Worship:  Mark Osborne ~ Your Kingdom Come 
     ~ Childcare  
     ~ Communion 
     ~ Feed the Hungry  
 
Wed  8/12   6:30 pm Dinner 
    7:00 pm Mid-Week Journey 

    ~ Classes for children and adults 
    ~ A Love Letter from God ~ Malachi 

 
Sun 8/16   9:00 am Classes for Adults, Youth and Children 
  10:00 am Worship:  Mark Osborne  
     ~ Childcare       

 
 

Children’s Church 8/9:  Hailey Cline              Refreshments 8/9: Carol Simmons 
Attendance on 8/2:  53       Offering for 8/2:  $ 2060.00 
Back Pack:  $150.00                 Feed the Hungry 8/2: $78.00 
             ($1600 needed to support our weekly budget) 
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Gospel Group 
 

Saturday, August 
8th 

6:00 pm 
 

Mercy's Reflection 
 

 

 

 



 

WEDNESDAY at New Vision                           August 12th 
A Love Letter from God  

A Bible Study for ALL Ages        Malachi 
 

6:30 Dinner ~ 7:00 Bible Study 
 

Join us for week two of a four week 
series full of hope and encouragement 

 
This is a time of fellowship and an 
opportunity for spiritual growth in 

Your daily walk with Christ.   
 

Don't miss this opportunity to renew yourself in the middle of the week. 
 

 
 

AHEAD at New Vision             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Homecoming is a great time to  

Reconnect, Recommit, and Remember! 
 

Revival Week  

  

Nightly  ~  September 20th - 23rd 
 

7  pm ~ until...... 
 

Join us for fellowship, great music, meaningful worship, 
 and the sharing of God's word! 

 

Details to come........... 
 

 

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING at New Vision     August 23rd 
 

We have open positions for one Elder and two Deacons.  We will be voting to fill these positions on 
Sunday, August 23rd immediately following worship.  Nominated Candidates for consideration 
are .... 
  Elder:  Mike Cook  Deacon:  Patty Cook and Ronnie Sherrill  
 

 

 
If you have an announcement that you would like included in the News for the Journey, please send 

FULL details to newvisionchurch@gmail.com, by Tuesday at least two weeks prior to your event. 

Homecoming Sunday,  
September 20th 

 

     9  am    Sunday School 
    10 am    Worship Service 
 

~ Dinner Celebration 
Following Worship ~ 

 
Bring a covered dish 
and reconnect with 

old and new friends. 


